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For legislators that have shown a continuing pattern of willingness to blatantly violate 

their sacred oath of office to uphold the Oregon Constitution and that of the United 

States, nothing I can say will dissuade them from their pursuit of power over the 

people and political gain. 

 

I will simply say that I oppose this measure. Nothing in it will have any impact on 

criminal acts since criminals do not obey laws to begin with. You cannot legislate 

morality. 

 

If our law makers truly had any interest in making the citizens of Oregon, and 

especially our children safer, they would be focusing on the actual problem. Using 

existing laws and providing funding to arrest, prosecute and remove violent offenders 

and criminals from our streets. 

 

Uphold your oath of office. Remove criminals from our streets and stop the 

infringements on the inalienable rights of law-abiding citizens. 


